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Good morning Mr. and Mrs. Lawler,
 
I am working on your Boundary Line Adjustment application.  Before I can deem it complete, I need
just a little more information from you.  On a site map, the Health Department is going to want to
see the location of the wells and septic systems to scale.  Once I receive that, I can deem your
application complete and send it out for agency comment.
 
Thanks so much,
 

  Planner I 
  Kittitas County 
  Community Development Services
  411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
  Ellensburg, WA 98926
  509-962-7637
  rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
Please Note:  In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and the Governor’s "Safe Start" reopening plan, Kittitas
County Community Development Services is currently in Phase 3 and is open to the public in a limited capacity. At
this time many of us are on a rotating schedule working from home and in the office; during this time I will do my
best to respond to you as promptly as possible.
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